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Gibson Dunn is proud to launch the Justice for Women and Girls initiative, which will deepen and expand our firm's longstanding
commitment to achieving justice for women and girls around the world in five key areas: (1) educational equity; (2) access to
healthcare; (3) legal and social equity; (4) economic empowerment; and (5) prevention of violence against women.
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